
 
Join the

 International Coastal Cleanup
Saturday, September 17th (or 

Sept. 24th), 2011, 
9 am to 1 pm 

Come join other volunteers cleaning up 
waterways that lead to the Bay! 

On September 17th, 2011, hundreds of thousands of volunteers will participate 
in the Ocean Conservancy’s International Coastal Cleanup, the world’s 
largest volunteer event of its kind. Last year over 500,000 volunteers from 114 
countries and 45 states cleared over 8 million pounds of trash from oceans and 
waterways and recorded every piece of trash collected. Come help this 
worthwhile effort.  

Volunteer online at 
www.signuptocleanup.org
OR email the state 
coordinator at 
icc.baltimore@gmail.com or 
visit our local website: icc-
baltimore.angelfire.com 
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